
Virginia Opioid Abatement Authority  
Launches Request for Proposals  

from Agencies of the Commonwealth 
 
The Virginia Opioid Abatement Authority has launched its Request for Proposals (RFP) from 
Agencies of the Commonwealth for awards for abatement projects from the Opioid Abatement 
Fund (the Fund).  
 
The Commonwealth’s settlement distribution memorandum of understanding (MOU) and the 
Code of Virginia directs the OAA to allocate 15% of the Fund for awards to state agencies.  
 
The RFP information is available on the OAA’s Grants Portal under the State Agencies tab. 
 

 
 
Executive Branch agencies should look for additional instructions from the Governor’s Office 
related to their submissions.  
 
Please direct questions to info@voaa.us.  
 

https://www.oaa.virginia.gov/portal-grants/
mailto:info@voaa.us

